This year the juniors brought
the Far East home to the seniors
for an Oriental Enchantment.
On April 29, 1983, the John C.
gym was the setting for this “land
of enchantment.” By using profits
from the annual magazine sale,
the juniors were able to prepare a
memorable evening for all to en-
joy. Stratus provided the musieal

entertainment for the occasion.

All the guests were invited to
Lesli Howell’s home for a drop-in
before the dance where pictures
were taken and refreshments were
served. Then, everyone was off for
the Orient!

The entrance was a beautiful
Japanese garden with a flowing
fountain and an attractive Orien-

tal “woman” to greet all. After
crossing the bridge, the girls were
escorted to their seats by the ush-
ers. Ushers included Robbie Free,
Shan Pye, Bert Snyder, Barry
Stewart, Bernard Walker, Keith
Warren, Bubba Williams, and Rob
Young. They wore coolie hats in a
bright array of colors.

Oriental Enchantment

(Top left) Joey Ritter and Melanie Easter-

lin enjoy prom night.
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(Above) Marsha McGinnis smiles while
she waits for her memory book to be
signed.

(Top right) Mrs. Smoak appreciates the
gift that the juniors presented to her.

(Above) An unidentified woman takes a
stroll in the flower garden.



